
 

Dear Asso99 Sailors, 

We hereby invite you to participate in the 2018 European Cup that will be organized in 

Balatonfüred between 29th July and 1st August.  

Let us share with you some preliminary information about the event to support you in 

planning your season. This year we will be pleased to provide you with a complete package of 

regattas, along the following timeline: 

Kékszalag (Blue Ribbon, Balaton round-the-lake) 

 Starting on 26th July 

 Expected finish for the Asso99 competitors on the same day 

Rest day and training on 27th - 28th  July 

Europe Cup 

29th July 11:00 – Opening Ceremony, followed by 2 races 

30th July – races 

31st July – races 

1st August – races, followed by Prize Giving Ceremony 

The timing and location of the EC regatta was selected to match the date and home marina of 

the famous Kékszalag round-the-lake race. This way, just like many of you have requested, it 

is easy to participate at both regattas with only one trip to Hungary. 

You may find further info about the biggest sailing event of Lake Balaton at 

http://www.kekszalag.hu/en/news/start-for-50th-kekszalag-july-26th-2018/ 

We look forward to welcoming you at Lake Balaton for both events and wish you a great start 

for the 2018 season. 

For charter boot options, accommodation help, etc. please contact us. 

Best wishes from Lake Balaton, 

 

Hugarian Asso99 Class Association 

https://www.asso99.hu/ 

 


